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 31st January 2022 
 

Dear Parents 
 

COVID UPDATE – MONDAY 31st JANUARY 2022 
 

As you are aware, we continue to experience extremely high levels of staff absence due to COVID. 
 

We currently have 11 of our staff absent due to COVID. 
 

Based on today’s staffing figures our Nursery and Primary One classes will remain closed until 

Wednesday, when the situation will be reviewed. 
 

 

In the meantime, please continue to support us in the following ways: 

• Carry out regular lateral flow tests on yourself and your child 

• To reduce the transmission please avoid any unnecessary contact over the next few days 

• Keep your child at home if they are unwell 

• A work pack is available for your child (please call ahead to the office)  

• Remote Learning will be available through Seesaw for Nursery pupils 
 

This is subject to change depending on staffing levels.  

 

I really apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Bronagh McVeigh 

 

Principal  
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